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Hello everyone

Another busy week here at school. Some of the Year 4 children had an amazing time at
camp learning new songs and games and visiting Chepstow Castle (pictured below).
Lots of Year 6 children have been busy this week visiting their new secondary schools
and learning about what will happen in September. Its an exciting time for them, but
also a little daunting

Next week is Arts” Week and we are looking forward to a week of creativity. We will
have an art gallery for parents to visit the following week, more details can be found
later in the newsletter.

Monday will be our last More Fun Monday of they year, it has been great to trial it and
will look at plans to continue it next year. We also have a few trips next week with
Lavender at the aquarium and Year 1 at Wild Place on Wednesday and Year 3 visiting a
local art gallery on Friday. Please make sure to return all
reading books next week, do ask your teacher if you are
unsure about which books you have. Our final Family
Swim is on Saturday 16 July, tickets will be on sale
afterschool on Monday.

Rachel Davis will be leaving us at the end of this term,
we will be sad to see her go but are very pleased to say
that Fatoumata will be taking on her role and supporting
children and families in the school.

Eid Mubarak, to all those celebrating over the weekend.

Best wishes, Sue Ramsay,
Head Teacher
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Lavender: Renico
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Year 1: Yusuf

Year 3: Nabiila

Year 5: Afnan and Sireen



This week as authors we learnt all about tigers and created a fact sheetl d
with some interesting information about tigers. As mathematicians aven er
we learnt about the seasons and how many days are in different months. At home ask your child

what season and month it is and ask them if they can tell you the date. Please also remember to
practise your spellings and handwriting!

R@C@ptien This week one of our butterflies emerged from it's chrysalis, how

exciting! In maths we learnt about sharing into equal groups and counting in 10s. We also
learnt all about Eid-Al-Adha. We wish you a lovely time if you are celebrating this weekend. Eid
Mubarak! At home please return all books to school next week by Friday at the latest. We will
keep all book bags in school over the summer so please remove anything you want to keep.

oy = _
This week we were busy doing lots of assessments and the children showed Y_[/ E, R 1J
perseverance. Well done Gruffalo class! We also enjoyed some well earned afternoons
relaxing. We played some parachute games, and went to the park for our class treat where we
enjoyed lots of yummy lollies! In enquiry we learnt more about animal classifications. Please
read with your child 5 times a week. Use Bug Club - ask your teacher if you have forgotten your
login. Practise your 3 and 4 times tables, including doing them out of order.

Year E Year 2 were busy this week writing their own stories about Anna Hibiscus. In
maths they learnt about litres, millilitres and temperature. We finished the week by resting
the children's measuring skills when they had to make a cake on their own! Please read with
your child 5 times a week. Use Bug Club - ask your teacher if you have forgotten your login.
Practise your 3 and 4 times tables, including doing them out of order.

This week Year 3 looked at problem solving mass in maths and wrote ‘The W@ 3

Great Kapok Tree from a different perspective. They also had a fabulous celebration with
Turner and Townsend, where we created our own sunflowers. Please help your child learn the
3, 4 and 8 times tables. Please continue to encourage your child to read every day in a fluent
voice.

year ‘ We had a wonderful and busy week! Year 4 were on camp and we had the
chance to learn many amazing songs and stories and visit Chepstow Castle! Non-campers had
a fantastic time playing at castle park and taking part in a scavenger hunt! At home, please
make sure your child reads 15 minutes a day and practises their multiplication tables daily.

We had a wonderful, busy week! Year 5 showed off everything they have v@m@ 5

learnt so far this year and aced their final tests of Year 5! We also learnt started some of our
arts week activities and are looking forward to the rest next week. Please make sure your
child reads for 15 minutes a day and practises their multiplication tables daily.
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Ygflﬁ f) Year 6 were busy in preparation for our end of term performance! Sets are
being made and lines are being rehearsed. Children also visited their new secondary schools
ready for their next big adventure next year. Make sure your child knows their lines for the
performance and has learned the words for the songs.



A Summer Sports Days
Hannah More BRISTOL

primarySchool O Hannah More children SFPORT

We have lots of sports days here at school over the Summer holiday. Days will run from
10.00-2.00 and lunch is provided. Ball games, team games, football, gymnastics and more!
There is a £5 registration fee - you get this back when you attend. The days are just for

Hannah More children. It is important that children attending can follow instructions and
stay with the group. If your child may need extra support we will call you to work this out.

You can choose 5 days. Please tick the days you want and return this form with £5 deposit, which you will
get back when you attend. Your place is not confirmed until you have paid the deposit and had
confirmation from school.

Monday 8th August Monday 15th August Monday 22nd August
Tuesday 9th August Tuesday 16th August Tuesday 23rd August
Wednesday 10th August Wednesday 17th August Wednesday 24th August
Thursday 11th August Thursday 18th August Thursday 25th August
Friday 12th August
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ART GALLERY

"ﬁ; Monday 18 July

A\ 3:15pm-3:45pm
in the main hall

Each year group will focus on a different
continent during Arts' Week and their artwork
will displayed at the Hannah More Gallery!

XS hot WGQ’Z please remember to send

N\ S children to school with...
HAT

WATER BOTTLE
SUN CREAM

There will be lots of free

and paid-for activities
taking place in Bristol
throughout the summer
holidays. This includes
cookery classes, sports,
drama and learning
about wildlife and the

environment.
Your Holiday Hub (YHH) website:

www.yourholidayhubbris

tol.co.uk

End of Year Book Collection

Please return ALL reading books to school by
Friday 15th July. If you are unsure about which
books you need to return, please ask your teacher.



http://www.yourholidayhubbristol.co.uk
http://www.yourholidayhubbristol.co.uk
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EASTS'DE
A\ PEOPLE
OMMUNITY PLACES

Sunday 10 July, 1 to 4pm

Join us at Owen Square Park for an
afternoon of celebration and activities

Come and help design a plan for

the space around Owen Square
Park and Easton Community Centre

We'll also be celebrating Eid with Somali Kitchen.

SAMOSAS | FACE PAINTING | SWINGS
Contact stacy@upourstreet.org.uk

With support from Sustrans Liveable Neighbourhoods and Urban Design team and UAL: Central St Martins

. oS OMRBLT
ra D ual 5 ::ir:wt{an!lartins KITCHEN



Travel for FREE on Tuesday 26 July in North Somerset. This includes buses to Weston-
super-Mare, Nailsea and Clevedon. Find out more— www.firstbus.co.uk/bristol-bath-and

-west/plan-journey/north-somerset-free-travel-day-tuesday-26-july

BORN FREE
FOREVER

An exhibition of 25 life-size, bronze lion sculptures will be at Clifton Downs from 4 July—

end of September.

Admission is free, you can visit www.bornfree.org.uk/events/born-free-forever-bristol

for more information.

Check your vehicle
Clean Air i . .
for Bristol and information
Get ready for Bristol's about the Clean Air

Clean Air Zone Zone starting at the
Check your vehicle bristol.gov.uk/cleanairzone - en d Of N ovem b er
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https://www.firstbus.co.uk/bristol-bath-and-west/plan-journey/north-somerset-free-travel-day-tuesday-26-july
https://www.firstbus.co.uk/bristol-bath-and-west/plan-journey/north-somerset-free-travel-day-tuesday-26-july
http://www.bornfree.org.uk/events/born-free-forever-bristol
https://www.bristol.gov.uk/streets-travel/bristol-caz
https://www.bristol.gov.uk/streets-travel/bristol-caz
https://www.bristol.gov.uk/streets-travel/bristol-caz

Movie Night

At Hannah More Primary School

Thursday 14" July

3:45pm
50p Per Child

{(Movie Snacks & Drink included)

* Additional items will be on sale at the pop up
Tuck shop.

NOW SHOWING
Sing Z




